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Lent 3 
 

Our mission is: “To know and share God’s love”. 

A very warm welcome is 
extended to Sunday’s services 
of Worship. Our musicians at 
the 9.30am service are Coral 
Keast and Cheryl Anderson. 
 
The 8am service will use page 
476 in the NZPB liturgy. Leslie 
Haworth is our reader and 
server. The readings are Amos 
5:21-24 and John 2:13-22. 
 
The Insight service will be led 
by Derek. 

Due to the Covid restrictions, the 
prayer station at the end of 
the 9.30am service is not able to 
operate,  offering prayers in a 1:1 
situation. Instead there will be a 
prayer request form on the prayer 
desk in the side chapel.  Please 
follow the instructions printed on 
the sheet. The 
prayer group will 
pray for your 
requests during the 
week. 



What’s on 
 

Mon 8 9am Property Committee  

  meeting 

  11am Tai Chi 

  6pm Yoga 

  7pm Chartwell Indoor Bowls 

Tue 9  9.30am Toy Library 

  3pm Strive Performing Arts 

Wed 10 9.45am East Hamilton  

  Friendship Club 

  10am Communion Service 

  12.45pm Steady as You Go 3 

  1pm Gold Club 

  3pm Strive Performing Arts 

  6pm Girls’ Brigade  

Thur 11 9.30am Chartwell Probus 

  9.30am Selwyn Centre 

  1.30pm Back2Basics Tuition 

  2pm Listening in the ‘hood 

  7pm Vibe 

  7.30pm Lent Study Group 

Fri 12 9.30am Mainly Music 

  9.30am Steady as You Go 1 

  10.30am Steady as You Go 2 

Sat 13 Patchwork & Quilters 

  10am Toy Library 

  7.30pm Table Tennis 

Sun 14 8am Holy Communion 

  9.30am Communion Service 

  12 noon Korean Church 

  5pm Insight at Night 
 

 

Birthday Best 
Wishes ... 
to Linda Myburgh, 
Tony Pipe, Shani 
Shani and all who 
have birthdays this 
week. 

Rosters 
 

For Sunday 14th March: 
 

8am Service: 

Steward - B Olson 

Welcomer, Reader and Server - J Flint 
 

9.30am Service: 

Readers - M Costar & J Carter 

Intercessory Prayers - H Kikkert 

Welcomers - T & B Pipe 

Stewards - R Downey & E Johnston 

Morning tea - D & M Woolerton, E 

Johnston & L Windelborn 

 

Lawns 13/3 - B & J Bowcott 

 

Fake emails: Rev Sharon is aware 
that some people are receiving emails, 
purporting to be from her, but which 
are fake. If you receive an email from 
her ‘asking for a favour, email me as 
soon as you get this message’ please 
delete or block it! 



FLOWERS FOR MOTHERING SUNDAY 
Next Sunday (the 14th), being the fourth Sunday of Lent, is Mothering Sunday. 

Although it's often called Mothers' Day it has no connection with the American 

festival of that name. Traditionally it was a day when children, mainly daughters 

who had gone to work as domestic servants, were given a day off to visit their 

mother and family. As they walked along the country lanes, children would pick 

wild flowers or violets to take to church or give to their mother as a small gift. 

During our 9.30 service young ones will be making posies that will be given out 

at the end of the service. So could you please bring flowers along next Sunday 

so the young ones could make their posies? They will need quite a lot of flowers. 

 

Insight at Night 
Insight service will be holding 
an Insight at Night service on 
Sunday March 14th from 5-
7pm in the church hall. 
Our Insight service on March 14th will 
be from 5-6.15pm(ish) followed by a 
light meal from 6.15-7pm, which we 
will provide for you. 
All you have to do is let us know if you 
are planning to come along 
sharon@chartwellchurch.org.nz and 
bring along $5 on the night. We will 
do our best to cater for any special 
food needs. 
We are planning to hold Insight at 
Night once a month for the next few 
months, at which point we will review 
how it is going. Just to be clear, our 
weekly Insight services at 9.30am 
will continue apart from when we 
have Insight at Night when there will 
be no 9.30am Insight service. 

A Morning of Reflection and Prayer -  
Friday 12th March, Saint James, 82 Nixon 
St. Hamilton East, 9.30am to 12 noon 
These mornings provide a place to step 
aside from our normal busy schedules to 
better see what God is saying and doing 
in our lives. You are welcome to bring 
your lunch to eat together afterwards. 
Registration: Jan Sampson (07)8593373 or 
spiritualdirector3@gmail.com 
Koha $10 appreciated 

The Chartwell Church Finance Committee 
has an opening for the Committee Chair. 
This role needs someone who can organise 
and run meetings, take and distribute the 
meeting minutes, and monitor task lists. 
You do not need to do any accounting! The 
team meets once a month from February 
through November and the role takes 4 to 
6 hours per month. If you can coordinate, 
cajole and very occasionally coerce, then 
you would be the perfect fit. To find out 
more, contact Erica Harris via the church 
office ph 855 7434. 
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Ministry Team: 
Rev Sharon Ross Ensor: 

sharon@chartwellchurch.org.nz 
Rev Murray Olson 
Amanda Bowcott:   

amanda@chartwellchurch.org.nz 
 

Office:  Keri Anderson  
office@chartwellchurch.org.nz 

Facilities Supervisor: Amie Matthews-Whenuaroa 
facility@chartwellchurch.org.nz 

Ph: 07 855 7434 

Anglican Missions Lenten Appeal 2021  

This year’s appeal will support 
• St Luke’s Hospital in Jerusalem 
• Youth ministry training in Egypt 
• Water security in the Solomon Islands 
 

You can support the projects by donating through the website, 
by the envelopes available in the church foyer and through 
prayer! More information is on the board in the church foyer. 

 

Reminder - 
 

In this time of  heightened Covid-19 
awareness, please remember to use 
the Covid-19 QR reader when you 
come to the church building. We also 
have copies of  the ‘My NZ Covid 
Tracer Booklet’,  available in the 
church foyer for you to manually 
record your daily activity if  this is 
easier for you. Also, if  you or any 
members or your household are 
unwell, please stay at home. Many 
thanks. 

Can you help?  
Chartwell Church has been 
rostered on for providing the 
service of  bringing patients 
from Waikato Hospital wards to 
the Chapel for a brief  service on 
14th March.  We need five 
volunteers to provide this 
outreach service.  Please see 
Ian Bridge or contact the office 
if  you can assist. 

On the noticeboard: 
Knox Picnic at the 
Narrows Camp, 14th 
March 
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